
 

 

 

Newsletter  Friday  

13th December  
2019 

 
Reading Miles 

Number of children who read 
at least 3 times a week. 

Attendance 02-06.12.19: 

1st –  3DF 96.4% 

2nd – 4TB 95.8% 

3rd – 5CM 95.5% 

 

Overall: 94.2% 

Snowy Weather Information 

There may be some changes to how 

the children access the school in the 

event of inclement weather.  We 

may have to close off the Shearwater 

entrance, but you will be informed 

via text about these changes.  We 

would be grateful if you and your 

child could keep to the gritted path-

ways and wear sensible footwear 

during these periods. 

 

 

We have registered for The Sun’s 

Books For Schools scheme. From 23rd 

November until 18th January, there 

will be vouchers in The Sun and The 

Sun on Sunday. If we collect  these , we 

can exchange them for books for our 

school. Please collect as many as you 

can from your friends and families  and 

send into school—many thanks. 

Our choir have been out and about performing this week.         

Last weekend, they sang at St Herbert’s Church and this week 

they are going to entertain the residents at Eden Cottage residen-

tial home. 

 

Changing from school lunches to packed lunches or 
packed lunches to school lunch 

 Please remember that the next opportunity to change your 
child’s lunchtime choice:  will be from  

January 2020  

LAST CHANCE TO CHANGE  

PLEASE INFORM US BY WEDNESDAY 18th DECEMBER 
SO THAT WE CAN UPDATE THE RECORDS IN TIME TO 

CHANGE IN JANUARY. Thank you  

Year 5 Christmas Fair /Virgin 

money project. Well done to 

all of Year 5 who had made 

some wonderful things that 

they sold at their Fair on 

Wednesday. It was very busy 

and thank you to everyone 

who came along and sup-

ported them—their project 

made £340.19 profit!  

  

w/e 06.12 

1GB 11 52% 

1HD 12 60% 

2RH 18 58% 

2DS 20 69% 

3MC 20 69% 

3DF 17 59% 

4PH 20 71% 

4TB 16 76% 

5RD 14 50% 

5CM 15 58% 

6RC 19 61% 

6RM 14 56% 



 

Dates for the Diary 

Year 3 and 4 Christmas Play: 

17th December 9.30am and 2.00pm  

here in school. 

 

Year 6 Carol Concert @ St Herbert’s 
Church, Yarm Road 

Parents please meet us at the Church on  

18th December for a  2pm start. 

 

Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper 
day—Thursday 19th December. 

 

Christmas party day–  Friday 20th Decem-
ber. 

 

School closes at 3.15pm on Friday 20th  
December and re opens after the Christ-
mas break on Tuesday 7th January 2020 

 

 Letters that have gone home this week – paper copies or via email 

* Christmas party letter  * 1HD class treat 

Please, if you are wanting to get in touch with the school, please ring the school office or 
email us on    admin@heathfieldprimary.com 

Please do not contact us via group call as this is not monitored and your message may 
be missed, thanks. 

 

Please see Mrs Peacock in 
the school office if you 
would like to buy one of 
our hair bows (kindly 
made and donated by one 

of our lovely parents).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have seen some wonderful  Christmas per-
formances this week. 

The children and staff have worked very hard to 
produce these—we hope you have enjoyed 
them, we have more to come  next week! 


